THE PALMDALE AEROSPACE ACADEMY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

During the October 14, 2025 Regular Board meeting, The
Palmdale Aerospace Academy Board of Directors will hold a
public hearing and consider approval of Resolution No. 1/2025,
regarding sufficiency of pupil textbooks for the 2025-2026 school
year.

The Board is required to make the determination as to whether
each pupil in each school has or will have prior to the end of the
fiscal year, sufficient textbooks in each subject that is consistent
with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework
adopted by the State Board of Education.

Resolution No. 1/2025 is available for review at 3300 E. Palmdale
Blvd., Palmdale, CA 93550 and online at www.tpaa.org.

The meeting will be held at 5:30 p.m. at The Palmdale Aerospace
Academy, 3300 E. Palmdale Blvd. The public is invited to attend
the meeting and participate in the Public Hearing.
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